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25th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

Annual Spring concert 

 

You are warmly invited to attend our annual Spring Concert which will take place on Tuesday 14th March 

in the College hall at 19:00. The programme will feature a mix of ensemble and solo items, reflecting 

the many varied musical activities which take place throughout the year. 

 

The concert is the highlight of the Music Department’s year and all of our lunchtime and after-school 

choirs, orchestras and instrumental groups will be involved. We expect that all girls who are members of 

these groups will attend. Performers will be required to arrive at college at 18:30 to warm-up instruments 

and voices. The concert will conclude at about 21:30. 

 

This is a popular event and whilst there is no charge to attend, you do need to reserve a seat(s) which can 

be done by completing the online form https://forms.office.com/e/4twqWPnKaM. Seats will be issued on 

a first come first served basis. Refreshments will be served during a short interval. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to this event. Please contact me on aroue@ladiescollege.ac.gg should 

you have any questions or require further information regarding this concert. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Anthea Roue 

 

Mrs A. Roue 

Director of Music 
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